
Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

June 2, 2008

PRESENT:   Clem Lam,    Lynn Taylor, Peggi Kamisato,    Leningrad 
Elarionoff, Laura Dierenfield, Avi Okin

1. Last week Leningrad and Clem walked the Lalamilo Research Station 
with Milton Yamasaki (see memo May 29, 2008). He was amenable to 
the trail alignment and working with us for the September 27 Work 
Day. One of the questions that has come up is if we put brush as a 
barrier, what kind of fire danger does this represent. It will not 
increase the fire danger, there is a lot of brush there now.

2. Clem met with Father Bob of the Catholic Church this morning to 
inform him of the trail plan, work day, show him the extent of the 
trail and how it effects the Church grounds. His main concern was 
loosing trees. Clem showed him that there were a lot of trees outside 
the easement that would serve as a buffer between the church and 
the trail. He was relieved at that and was very supportive of the trail, 
workday and would like to get a group from the Church to be a work 
day party.

3. There is concern over the bond float that has a couple million for 
Waimea Trails and Greenways - and it's not passing.

4. Leningrad suggests that with limited funds we get them to spend 
something to make sure future funds won't lapse. He suggests 
building a five foot section of the bridge now and the other half when 
the funds become available. This could be in the 2 locations we have 
bridges in Increment One.

5. Leningrad also suggested that the trail in some areas could be split to 
preserve trees or where terrain will not allow such a wide trail such 
as  PT: 31 +11.46 and PI 34+14.44.

6. Clem to get the design logo to Laura for the flyer for the workday.

cc. Kaz Shigezawa, Greg Mooers, James Komata
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